
  1250(a) 
 

 

 

Community Relations 

 

Visits to the Schools 

 

In order to promote a safe and productive educational environment for all students and staff, the 

Canton Board of Education requires all visitors to receive approval to visit classrooms or any area 

within the school building or grounds during school hours from the school Principal or his/her 

designee.  The Canton Board of Education, through the administration, reserves the right to limit 

visits in accordance with administrative regulations.   

 

Upon arrival, all visitors must comply with any and all applicable building security procedures, 

including but not limited to utilizing security buzzers for access, complying with requests for photo 

identification, reporting directly to and signing in and out at the visitors’ reception area of the 

school office, prominently displaying visitors’ badges or other identification required for visitors to 

the school buildings, limiting access to those areas of the buildings and grounds for which the 

visitors have authorized access, and complying with directives of school officials at all times. 

 

 

 

(cf.  1212 – School Volunteers)  

(cf.  3516 – Safety & Risk Control) 

(cf.  3517 – Security of Building & Grounds)    

(cf. 5114.12 – Student Handbooks) 
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